Mr. Bob Taggart 1262 Boswell Ave. Topeka, Kansas

Dear Bobs

I too regret that financial consideration will estop you from coming to the University of Kansas this year. However, we shall be glad to have you here next year.

I have not gotten out a Jayhawk Rebound since I gave you the last one, but we are working on it now after many trials and tribulations. We shall be glad to send you one in the very near future. It is a book this time. It will make up what we lacked in the desparation of getting it out. I hope you will enjoy it.

Thank you for sending me Lt. K. W. Johnson's address. We shall also send him a Rebound. However, I feel that with the war over, we will not be getting many more out because the drudgery and the toll war is with us no longer, and there are so many things now that the boys happily can turn their interest to rather than drearily sitting in the fox hole and waiting to see whose number was coming up.

Come see us when you can, we shall be happy to have you.

Sincerely yours,

Forrest C. Allen Director, Physical Education Varsity Basketball Coach

FCA:med